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My Comment re: request to extend date of the Site Certification Agreement for
Whistling Ridge Energy, LLC

I find it astonishing that this Site Certification Agreement is even being discussed, it
expired two years ago!

From reading through the documents, it seems that there will be requests to extend
the time frame possibly twice more in the future.

This has the appearance of an "Unlimited Build Window.” The Permit has expired,
end of story. It’s time to take the legal step and admit the permit has expired.....it’s
over.

Sherri Irish
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